Carla Hoekzema

From: Save Shoreline Neighborhoods <saveshorelineneighborhoods@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, November 21, 2019 1:34 PM

To: Carla Hoekzema; Plancom; Steve Szafran

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Comments Opposing Rezone at 1510 & 1517 NE 170th St

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the City of Shoreline. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize
the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Planning Commission,

Thank you for your time and effort in your careful review of all the comments, criteria, the proposal/amendments, and your
previous comments opposing Amendment 1 and 3.

On behalf of over 230 Shoreline residents and voters, and almost all residents that live on NE 170th St (that we were able
to contact), we urge you to deny Amendment 1 and Amendment 3 of the 2019 Comprehensive Plan Amendment. Should
you still have any questions regarding the community’s opposition to these amendments, please review all previously
submitted oral and written comments opposing these amendments.

Thanks in advance,

Ellsworth-Martinez, Curtis, Dudman, McCoy, Rettmann, Rodriguez, Saheki, and Sakounthong families and households for
Save Shoreline Neighborhoods Group
(Citizen group of over 230 residents opposing this rezone. Signatures previoulsy submitted)



